
  

 
 
         

      
26th January 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

FAMILY FORUM - MATHS – MONDAY 5th FEBRUARY – 9.00-9.30AM 

We would like to invite all parents to attend a Family Forum on Maths on Monday 5th February from 9.00-
9.30am. We will cover a brief overview across all years, giving you a better insight into how we teach Maths 
across the school and how you can support your child outside of school. This is a good forum to voice any 
questions you have regarding the Maths provision for your child.  
 
If you have any questions in advance, please let us know here: https://forms.gle/CdUQWug2zxoW9n3U7 
and if we do not have time to cover all within the session itself, we will provide further information via email. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs N Sheraton                        Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Deputy Head                             Headteacher 
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